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Dear Parent/Carer

We are writing to inform you that one of our science teachers has chosen to leave the Academy and, as a result, we have undertaken a review of the science timetable.

One of our immediate mitigations for the examination classes was to cover with science staff. Where this was not possible classes have completed work set by the Head of Science under the supervision of our cover supervisors. 
Moving forward we have reviewed the timetable for all the examination groups to ensure they have a consistent Science teacher. As a result, this has led to other groups having to change teachers to allow this to happen.  

We will ensure that all groups continue to receive the best possible teaching and we hope to be able to appoint a science teacher to start as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued co-operation and if you have any questions please contact Mr Dungate, Head of Science.

Kind regards



Dr A Hale
Assistant Head 
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